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Memorandum

TO: Madison County Legislators
Madison City Schools PTA Presidents
News Media

FROM: Dr. Edwin C. Nichols, Jr., Superintendent
DATE: December 10, 2020
RE: 2019 - 2020 Accountability Reports

As required by Act 95-313, of the Alabama Legislature, the 2019-2020 Accountability Reports
for the City of Madison Board of Education are available for your review. Portions of the report,
Student Achievement and School Safety and Discipline, are available at the State Department of
Education web site (www.alsde.edu), under the section labeled “Accountability Reporting.” The
School Safety and Discipline Report, as reported by the Student Incident Report (SIR) can be
viewed on the systems’ web page, www.madisoncity.k12.al.us. The financial and expenditure
reports are several hundred pages long, it is requested that you make an appointment with the
Chief School Finance Officer, Mrs. Laverne Williams, (256-464-8370) to review this
information. The reports may be seen at our central office, located at 211 Celtic Drive, Madison,
AL 35758.
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